
 

 

 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 10th March 

Year 3 Cadbury World Trip 

Thursday 13th March 

Year 1 All Things Wild Trip 

Friday 14th March 

Class 11 Assembly 

Wednesday 19th March 

National Child Measurement 
Programme (YR & Y6) 

Thursday 20th March 

National Child Measurement 
Programme (YR & Y6) 

Friday 21st March 

Class 20 Assembly 

Tuesday 1st April 

Lower Phase PTA Disco 

Thursday 3rd April 

Upper Phase PTA Disco 

Friday 4th April 

Class 13 Assembly 

Thursday 10th April 

Year 1 Come & Share Event 

Friday 11th April 

Class 16 Assembly  

Friday 11th April 

Last day of term 

Monday 28th April 

Back to school 
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    SOAR Superstars 

C6 Risha 

C7 August 

C8 Michelle 

C9 Vedhansh 

C10 Sana 

C11 Micah 

C12 Nirvana & Kobi 

C13 Nicky 

C14 Joshua 

Exciting learning from this week 

 

Reminders 

 All requests for leave of absence must be made in writing by emailing:                                                                            
attendance@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk 

Prior to any absence, at least 4 weeks notice is expected for any planned absence. Each request will 
be considered on an individual basis. 

 
Happy World Book Day! 

Children across the school 
have loved celebrating all 

things reading on      
Thursday. Children visited 

the book fair,  battled 
against each other to    

decide which book      
character was the best, 

swapped year groups to 
complete fantastic       

creative activities and had 
an exciting live lesson 
delivered by a range of 

authors. Children in Years 
2-6 also got to take a book 

home to enjoy. What an     
amazing day of reading!  

 

This week in Nursery the children have 
continued their learning about farm      

animals. Over the week the children have 
watched chicks hatch from eggs. They 

have learned how chicks grow and how 
to look after them.  

Dear Parents/Carers 

It's been a wonderful week with lots to celebrate and enjoy! World Book Day was a great success and   
enjoyed by children and staff across the school. It was fun to dress up in pyjamas for the day and get cosy 
with our favourite books. Children were excited to share their favourite stories and took part in a range of 
activities to promote the love of reading. The buzz around school was fantastic - thank you to Miss Carr for 
organising the day.  

We are very proud to announce that River, in C17, has won the Coventry Building Society's Young Writer of 
the Year award, out of 1200 applicants! Congratulations River! River won a trophy as well as lots of other 
prizes and is having her work published on the Coventry Building Society website.  

We also had Erin from C12, Emilian from C16 and Soumil from C18 shortlisted and they all got to visit the 
CBS Arena Stadium and attend the ceremony on Tuesday - fantastic! 

British Science Week has been launched by Miss Cannon and Mrs Bywater, who have invited the children 
to take part in an exciting competition based on the topic of 'Change and Adapt'. The competition closes on 
Tuesday 11th March. We look forward to seeing the children's entries - prizes will be awarded to Super 
Scientists in next week's assembly. 

We are pleased to welcome two new members of staff joining us on Monday - Miss Burden, who will be a 
HLTA, based in C10 and Miss Qassim, who will be an LSA in C6. We are really looking forward to them 
joining our Manor Park team.  

We continue to have issues outside of school regarding some parents who park on the zig zags, on double 
yellow lines or block driveways of our local residents. We would 
please ask that parents are considerate of others and comply with 
the law, otherwise this can create a dangerous situation for      
children and other parents attempting to get onto the school 
site.  School are working closely with West Midlands Police Force, 
who have been meeting with us this week and have advised us to 
send out a reminder about parking regulations. Please see the  
attached notice.  

Finally, a huge thank you to parents for completing the parent 
survey. It was overwhelmingly positive with 97% of parents 
strongly agreeing that their children do well at our school and 
97% of parents saying that they would recommend our school to 
other parents. We continue to greatly value your support.                       

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 


